
 Headteacher: Mr W N Jenkins  
Tel: 01326 572685 
Fax: 01326 572183 
Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall. TR13 8NR 
Email: enquiries@helston.cornwall.sch.uk 
www.helston.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
 
 
16th September 2019 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Harlequin Photography – Individual Portraits 
 
On Monday 23rd, Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 25th September 2019, Harlequin Photography will be 
visiting our College to take individual portraits for Years 7 – 13. 
 
The company offers a wide range of competitively priced products, which include anything from 
single photographs to family sized packs, digital downloads, fridge magnets and key rings - 
https://www.harlequinphotographic.co.uk/. 
 
In order to provide the best result on the day can you please ensure your child is in full College 
uniform and as neat as possible. 
 
If you do not wish your child’s photograph to be taken, please inform Ms Cann via email: 
acann@helston.cornwall.sch.uk. 
 
Once processed, photo proofs and order forms will be delivered to College and distributed to 
students via their tutor. We will advise you when they arrive - please await our announcement on 
the College website.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr D McDonald 
Assistant Headteacher 
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